

What a year of fun and adventure, as a pack, with Granham Cubs, within the group and district. It has so felt so good to be back to normal or at least the new normal. None of this would be achievable without the amazing adult & young leader volunteers we have supporting us.

Over the year we have had Park Run, PGL, Sleepovers, Litter Picks, Parades, Activity Days, Rockstar and Laser Quest to name a few of our extra activities outside pack nights.

During the pack meetings we have hiked, cooked, played, challenged, displayed, created, thrown, shot, set light to and enjoyed so many evenings together which enable the cubs to achieve their many badges.

